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Comments: As a frequent hiker of the Sandia Mountains I have the following concerns regarding the proposed

Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster:

            -it will generate additional traffic, trash, and noise pollution

            -the project is primarily geared towards tourists rather than locals

            -it Sandia Ski Area already splits our wilderness area in the Sandia Mountains into 2 non-continuous

sections and the mountain coaster will ensure that this wilderness area continues to be fragmented

            -it will reduce the use of the ski area by at least 2 runs

            -This is an area for ABQ and all other NM residents to "escape" from the daily city life. 

 


